
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

On the Road: Return to Gates Pass                    
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     This was the second drive over the Tucson Mountains in recent months. 

Spendid weather and breakfast at Teresa’s Mosaic Café, plus spirited driving.  

The winter residents are returning and we had good turnout.  See Greg’s  

recently purchased  MGBGT on the next page.   
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TBCR  Board of Directors 
 

PRESIDENT George Hahn 

ahwahnee18@gmail.com 

 
VICE PRESIDENT Allan Jones 

Adjones9966@yahoo.com 

 

SECRETARY Dave Germain 

dkgermain@aol.com 
 
TREASURER Dave Germain 

dkgermain@aol.com 
 

DRIVING EVENTS Ben Cohen 
rct2bnc@aol.com 
 
CAR SHOWS Mike Morales 
mikemorales400@gmail.com 
 
REGALIA Pete Williams 

tbctours@aol.com 

 

NEWSLETTER John Mead 

tucsonbritish@gmail.com 

 
WEB SITE Harold Beekhuizen 

harold_beekhuizen@msn.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

On the Road: To Windy Point, Plus Some     
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TBCR Mail Address 
(Including Regalia Orders) 

 
Tucson British Car Register 
P.O. Box 30997  
Tucson, AZ 85751-0997 
 

TBCR Website 

http://www.tucsonbritish.com 

 

Photos: 

Geo, Staff 

 

      

The trees are turning 

on Mount Lemmon. 

While this drive 

officially turned around 

at Windy Point, several 

ventured to the summit 

and the ski lift for 

breakfast.   
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Events Calendar            
  

 

 

 

 

Saturday July 28 Cruise and Smooze 7AM or show up later. Breakfast at Black Bear Diner on 

Broadway across from Park Place mall.  This is not a driving event, but drive you 

British and we will fill up the parking lot.  

 

Wednesday August 1 BLAT.  6AM start – watch for Ben’s email.  7:30AM breakfast at Hacienda del 

Sol. You MUST RSVP to Ben for this event.  rctbnc@aol.com.  

    

 

 

 

 

Down the Road 

 

Saturday October 6 6th Annual E-Vent. Arizona’s largest gathering of E Type Jaguars. 8AM till Noon 

at the Scottsdale Plaza Resort 7200 N Scottsdale  Rd, Paradise Valley, AZ.  Free 

entry & no pre-registration required. Contact Geo Hahn ahwahnee18@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

Saturday October 20 Tucson Classics Car Show. For information and registration see: 

tucsonclassicscarshow.com. Limited space in a premium row may  be 

available thru July 31. Contact Mike Morales mike@busybeegv.com 

 

 

Saturday October 27 Cowboy Cookout 

 

 

 

And every Tuesday:  BritCar Cafe 

    7:30 – 9:30AM 

    Starbucks NE corner of Grant & Swan 

 

Events Calendar  
 

 

Saturday Nov 9 Cars & Coffee at la Encantada TBCR will gather at la Encantada 

Shopping Center (NW corner of Campbell and Skyline).This is a 

monthly event with everything from hotrods to exotics.  Usually 

starts at 8:30am, but people get there early.   

 

Sunday Nov. 10 Breakfast Run Leisurely departure at 8:30am for a 90 minute run to 

Casino del Sol on Valencia for breakfast buffet.   

 

Saturday Nov 30 Hot Dog Run and Elections. 11am departure (TBD) for a drive to 

our favorite hotdog stand at Alvernon and Lee. Lunch, elections, 

dues paying and fun.  

 

Wednesday Dec 4  BLAT 

 

Saturday Dec 7  2nd Saturday Breakfast Run 

 

Sunday Dec 8 Holiday Party 1pm at Barnfire Mesquite Grill 8310 N Thornydale. 

See Page 7 for details. 

 

Thursday Dec 12  TBCR Board Meeting.  All TBCR members are welcome.  

 
 

 

 

And every Tuesday:  BritCar Cafe 

    7:00AM – 9:30AM 

    Starbucks NE corner of Grant & Swan 

Club Notes 
 
Regalia open for orders      
   Our TBCR regalia is open again on the web page. Go to tucsonbritish.com/regailia/, or see Pete 
Williams at Tuesday coffee. The web page explains all you need to know for ordering.  Order 
before Nov. 6 and pick up your stuff at the Hot Dog Run.   
     Please note: we currently have a few caps, tees and Aussie hats on hand for immediate sale.  
See Pete and buy!  

 
The 2020 slate of candidates for TBCR officer positions 
 
President: Allan Jones; 
Vice President: Alex Wade; 
Secretary: Mike Morales; 
Treasurer: Dave Germain.   
     As called for in our bylaws, the board nominates a slate of candidates and any member may 
nominate additional candidates, providing they are willing to serve.  The voting will occur at the 
club event on the Saturday following Thanksgiving (that is the Hotdog Run on November 30).   
 

2020 Dues ($35) can be paid at the Hot Dog Run  
     Or you can join or renew online. Go to tucsonbritish.com and click on “shop”. 
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Tucson Classics Car Show  
 

      

  
 

 

 

 

     TBCR was well represented at the Rotary 

Club of Tucson’s 13th car show.  The club had 

27 cars and there were perhaps ten other 

British entrants.  It was impossible to get a 

picture of the row we occupied, it was too big. 

 

     A highlight was the TBCR award of the 

Spirit of Britain to Tamara Becker and her 

Healey (top right on page 6).  This family car 

was featured in the Register last year.  
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Tamara and the Spirit of Britain trophy.  

She had family with her and a nice 

display.  

It was a fairly dusty day and it kept those 

with dusters busy. That’s Craig attending 

to his stunning big Healey.  



            

     The rubber bumper MGB has a cross 
member behind the rubber bumper. It contains 
a two bolt (fine thread) tie down bracket. This is 
removed and replaced by an angle iron bracket. 
The cross piece is a 1.5” - 3/16” square tube 
that attaches to the angle iron brackets and 
then to a square tube that moves forward under 
the gas tank. That is then secured with a plate 
bolted to the trunk floor. The 1.25” receiver tube 
was welded along with the chain loop to the 
assembly. It was all painted gloss black. 
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All inclusive price of $25 per person
Make menu selection(s), Number of people, Total x $25 Each

ON LINE: Click on the link, make choices and pay on line
ON LINE Due by Nov 30, 2019 or   Bring to the HOT DOG RUN

OR MAIL by Nov 25 Print this off and make selections below
Prime Rib _____ Chicken _____  Salmon ______ Pasta ______  
Ribs _____   Total $ ________     (note: $25 per choice)
Name:_______________________ Phone #_________________
MAIL by NOV 25, 2019 TO: TBCR, Atten: Dave Germain, P.O. Box 30997, 
Tucson, Az. 85751-0997. 



 

 

    
    

 

 

  

TBCR members may have a 
complimentary business card 

ad on this page 
 

For info contact the editor:  
tucsonbritish@gmail.com 

 

 


